
 

                             

 
 

 

 
 

 

Important Upcoming Dates: 
 

Board Meetings 
 

January 13, 2025 at 6:30 p.m. 

February 10, 2025 at 6:30 p.m. 

March 3, 2025 at 6:30 p.m 

 

Planning Commission 
 

January 28, 2025 at 6:30 p.m. 

February 25, 2025 at 6:30 p.m. 

March 25, 2025 at 6:30 p.m. 

 

Zoning Board 
(Only if needed.) 

 

January 21, 2025 at 6:30 p.m. 

February 18, 2025 at 6:30 p.m. 

March 18, 2025 at 6:30 p.m 

 

Township Hall Closed: 
(All Government Holidays) 

 

December 24, 25, and 31, 2024  

January 1, 2025 

                  February 17, 2025 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEWS Howell 
Township 

 

 
HOWELL TOWNSHIP BOARD 

WOULD LIKE TO 

WELCOME OUR NEW AND RETURNING TRUSTEES  

 
Howell Township Trustees: 

Tim Boal 

Matthew Counts 

Shane Fagan 

Bob Wilson 

 
Howell Township Board: 

Mike Coddington, Howell Township Supervisor 

Jonathan Hohenstein, Howell Township Treasurer 

Sue Daus, Howell Township Clerk 

 

Water and Sewer Emergencies: 

855-231-6692 
 

Howell Township residents with municipal sewer are serviced through the Howell Township Wastewater 

Treatment Plant.  All questions regarding your Water and Sewer Bill should be directed to our MHOG Utility 

Specialist, Carol Hanus at 517-546-2817 ext. 104 or utilitybilling@howelltownshipmi.org 

 

      Important Phone Numbers  Supervisor…………………………….…x117 Deputy Assessor..………………......x102 
Police, Fire, EMS & Emergencies…911 Treasurer…………………………….....x103 Zoning Administrator………………x108 
             Clerk…………..……………………….….x106 Deputy Zoning Administrator....x102 

        Howell Township Office  Assessor…………………………….…...x111 Receptionist………………………….…x101 

3525 Byron Road  Howell, MI  48855 Deputy Supervisor…………………..x111 Utility Billing……………………..….…x104 

    WWW.howelltownshipmi.org  Deputy Treasurer………………......x107     

 517-546-2817   Deputy Clerk……………………...…..x105  

      

                                                                               Deputy Zoning Administrator…x106  Zoning Administrator………………x103 

 

        Winter 2024  

mailto:utilitybilling@howelltownshipmi.org


        Battery  

     Recycling 
 

Battery recycling courtesy of Livingston County Solid  

Waste Program, a division of the Livingston County 

Drain Commissioner. 
 

You can drop off Household batteries and 

rechargeable batteries for recycling at the Township 

Hall.  Household batteries defined as size “D” and 

small batteries. 
 

For information on recycling car, tractor, and boat 

batteries call 517-545-9609 or visit 

https://milivcounty.gov/dpw/ 
 

 

 

OLHSA Offers Free Weatherization 
Services for Low Income Households 

 

If you are low-income and are having difficulties with 
high energy costs, OLHSA may be able to help.  

They offer free home energy savings services that 
may save you money and lower utility bills. 

 

You can contact OLHSA at 
248-209-2760 or email: weatherization@olhsa.org 

for additional information or to schedule an 
appointment. 

 
 

Central Michigan 2-1-1 
 

They are a wonderful resource that can help 

individuals and families with housing, food, 

healthcare and employment to name only a few. 

Election Workers  
 

Howell Township would like to thank all those who 

worked the 2024 Elections.  We appreciate them and 

the important role they play in the elections. 

 

If you are interested in being an Election Worker, 

please contact the Howell Township Clerk’s Office at 

517-546-2817 ext 105 or ext 106  
 

 
 

NEW Gazebo Benches 

 
 

A BIG thank you to Ben Costello for the new gazebo 

benches.  Ben completed his Eagle Scout project by 

building three quality-built benches for the Howell 

Township Hall Gazebo.  He created an inviting space 

for Howell Township residents to relax, visit with 

family and friends and share a conversation.   

 

 

Winter Tax Bill Reminder 
 

Howell Township winter tax bill will be mailed out on 

or before December 1, 2024.  Winter tax bills are due 

by February 14, 2025 by 5:00 p.m.  The Township 

Office will be open on February 14th from 8 am – 5 

pm for tax payments only. We do not accept 

postmarks.  The last day to pay taxes in 2024 is 

December 30th by 5:00 p.m.  Contact the Howell 

Township Treasurer’s office for additional 

information. 517-546-2817 ext 107 or ext 103 
 

 

Personal Property Filing Deadline 
 

To claim an exemption for personal property within 

Howell Township that is valued less than $80,000, 

form 5076 must be filed with Howell Township no 

later than February 20 of each year (postmark is 

acceptable)   

 

Contact the Howell Township 

 Assessing Office for additional information.   

517-546-2817 ext. 111 
 

 

HOWELL TOWNSHIP 

CEMETERIES 
 

Pioneer Cemetery 
Located on Burkhart Road just north of 

Marr Road. 

 

Fleming Road Cemetery 

Located on Fleming Road just off Grand River, Howell. 

https://milivcounty.gov/dpw/
mailto:weatherization@olhsa.org


 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Veteran Crisis Line 

Dial 988 them PRESS 1 

 

Webpage:  

https://milivcounty.gov/veterans 

Email:  veterans@livgov.com 

Phone:  517-546-6338 

Hours:  Monday to Friday 

8:00 a.m. to 5 p.m. 

Closed for all Federal Holidays 

 
         
 

 

 

 

 

 

Howell Township Roads 
 

Report an Emergency Road Issue: 

517-546-4250 
 

 

Report Road Issues: 
https://seeclickfix.com/web_portal/MAw7iBstUbn7iKNEwLg6hNKc/report/category 

 

 

Updates On Road Construction In Livingston County: 
https://livingstonroads.org 

 

Who is responsible for the roads in Livingston County: 
• State Highways- MDOT 

• County Roads- Livingston County Road Commission 

• City/Village Roads- City and Villages that these roads are in 

• Private Roads- Individual Homeowners 

 

For additional information regarding Howell Township’s roads see the Road Tab on the Howell Township Web 

Page. 

 

https://milivcounty.gov/veterans
mailto:veterans@livgov.com
https://seeclickfix.com/web_portal/MAw7iBstUbn7iKNEwLg6hNKc/report/category
https://livingstonroads.org/

